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October 23, 2015 

 

Sent Via Electronic Mail 

International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

 

Re: Request to Surrender Satellite Licenses Under Call Signs: E900688, 

E900689, E900691, and E920268 

Chevron USA, Inc.(FRN 0003194933) 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On behalf of Chevron USA, Inc. (“Chevron”), we hereby request to surrender, and have 

FCC cancel Chevron’s Very Small Aperture Terminal satellite licenses authorized under call 

signs E900688, E900689, E900691, and E920268 (“VSAT Licenses”).  We request that the 

Commission cancel the VSAT Licenses, effective immediately. 

We look forward to receiving confirmation that the VSAT Licenses have been cancelled.  

Please contact me should the Commission require additional information to complete this 

request.   

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Allison Cheffer 
 

 

 

 


